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Friday 27th September 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Floppy’s Phonics! 

We have recently had training for a new phonics programme to use with children from UFS to Year 2.  This 

week has been the first full week of running the programme in school with your children.  Part of the 

programme involves support from adults at home and we would like to invite you to a meeting to find out 

more about how you can help your child. 

We have arranged a meeting for Wednesday 9th October at 2.45-3.15pm which will take place in the hall and 

would like as many parents/carers as possible to attend. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Inhester 

 

KS1 and English Leader 

 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I will / will not be able to attend the Floppy’s Phonics meeting on Wednesday 9th October 2019.  

Name: 

Childs Name: 

Signed:        Parent / Carer  

  

 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.                            

                             Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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